ASTRONOMICAL LEAGUE
SOUTHERN ARP PROGRAM

January 30, 2012

Mike Hotka
1425 Snowberry Lane
Broomfield, CO 80020

Dear Mike,

Congratulations on observing at 100 of the Southern Arp Galaxies and earning
certificate #4-V of this challenging program! I see that this endeavor has made you aware
of the uniqueness of these objects. | was very impressed with your descriptions

The image on the certificate was taken by fellow Delaware Valley Amateur
Astronomers member Frank Colosimo (http://www.star-watcher.org/index.html) and is
the basis for the Arp pin design.

I hope to hear more about your observing achievements in the future.

Sincerely,
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Al Lamperti
Southern Arp Program Coordinator
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